March 22, 2016
The Honorable Ben Allen

California State Senate

State Capitol, Room 2054

Sacramento, CA 95814

SUBJECT:
SB 1215 (ALLEN): CALIFORNIA AEROSPACE COMMISSION
Dear Senator Allen:
I am pleased to SUPPORT your SB 1215 (Allen), which will establish the California Aerospace Commission, uniting a geographically diverse group of leaders from a variety of aerospace-related fields to pursue the objective of making California the undisputed worldwide epicenter of commercial, academic, and government-related aerospace activity.
The aerospace industry plays a significant role in the growth of the U.S. economy and in the continuance of the U.S. as a world leader. Given the number of California businesses and workers in the aerospace industry, the region should continue to support and capitalize on this sector.  Thank you for your leadership on this issue; I am pleased to SUPPORT your SB 1215 (Allen). 

Sincerely,

cc:
The Honorable Ben Allen, District Office

